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December 19, 2014 

Mr. Tobin Rockley 
Rockley Family Foundation 
PO Box 260818 
Lakewood, CO 80226 

Dear Mr. Rockley, 

Because of the generous support of community partners like you, the Arvada Center has 
emerged as one of the largest multidisciplinary arts centers in the nation. 

We are sincerely grateful for your 2014 in-kind contribution of loaned pianos, piano 
moving services, technical support and other ancillary rentals. These instruments and 
the support services you provide help make it possible for the Arvada Center to train 
and educate more than 7,000 aspiring artists and performers annually. 

According to IRS regulations, donors are not allowed to declare the value of their 
donation based solely on our acknowledgment. However, the Arvada Center would have 
had to expend approximately $26,700 for the above items donated as an in-kind 
contribution. These dollars saved are then put to use to support other programs at the 
Arvada Center. Please consult with your tax advisor for more information on the tax­
deductible amount of your in-kind gift. 

With only 50% of our revenue coming from ticket sales, the Arvada Center relies on both 
financial and in-kind donations to support our programs that engage nearly 350,000 
visitors each year. You can take pride in knowing that your in-kind contributions to the 
Arvada Center impact thousands of people with our live theater, concerts and dance, 
free gallery exhibitions, children's theater and hundreds of classes. 

Once again, thank you for your generous support and commitment to enriching our 
community with art, culture and educational programs. 

Best regards, 

(J ~ (. c2.L 
Philip C. Sneed 
Executive Director 


